
 

11 May 2020 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
  
As a way of keeping lines of communication open, Liverpool John Moores University has set up a 
series of online chats, scheduled to take place over the next few weeks for its current Northern 
Ireland applicants and their parents: 
 
Q&A Chat for Parents of Northern Ireland Year 14 applicants 

• 20th May at 4pm 
• 22nd May at 1pm 

Parents and guardians can chat online to LJMU staff from student accommodation, student 
finance, outreach student recruitment, and faculty admissions, about any queries you may have 
in preparation for their child commencing studying at LJMU. 
  
Q&A Chat for Northern Ireland applicants in Year 14 

• 21st May at 12 noon 
• 2nd June at 2pm 

Applicants can chat online to LJMU staff from outreach student recruitment, faculty  admissions, 
student accommodation, and student finance, about any queries they may have in preparation 
for commencing studies at LJMU. 
 
Northern Ireland students’ Q&A Chat:  Ask a LJMU student 

• 19th May at 2pm 
• 21st May at 2pm 
• 3rd June at 11am 
• 9th June at 11am 

Chat online to some current LJMU NI students about their courses and student experiences so far, 
whilst studying at the no.1 university destination for NI students in England, Scotland or 
Wales.  Get tips about moving away from home, the many opportunities affording LJMU students, 
student accommodation, student finance, and much more. 

To book a place on a Northern Ireland Chat event, please visit the LJMU Meet and Engage 
pages:   https://meetandengage.com/ljmu 
 
You may also wish to take a look at the LJMU webpages detailing further resources and details of 
all virtual outreach events, including access to some Northern Ireland 'Student life' and 'Subject 
Taster' videos.   https://www.ljmu.ac.uk/study/undergraduate-students/outreach/virtual-
delivery-outreach-support. 
  
Kind regards, 
GCS Careers Department 
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